
March 13, 2020 
 
Dear WSD3 Families,  
 
Widefield School District 3 will be providing meals for children up to 18 years of age starting 
Tuesday, March 17 through Friday, March 27 (Excluding weekends).  
 
The District will provide ​one​ ​“Grab-and-Go” meal bag (containing breakfast and lunch) per day, 
per child from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the following sites: 
 

● Watson Junior High 
136 Fontaine Blvd 
Colorado Springs, CO 80911 
(Pick-up at the front entrance) 
 

● Sproul Junior High 
235 Sumac Dr. 
Colorado Springs, CO 80911 
(Pick-up at the front entrance) 
 

● Janitell Junior High  
7635 Fountain Mesa Rd. 
Fountain, CO 80817 
(Pick-up behind school) 
 

Children must be present to receive a meal. Please do not stay on site to consume those meals. 
This is a pick-up service only. 
 
Respectfully,  
Scott Campbell 
Superintendent of Schools  
 
 
 


